
 

The Harris family invite you 

to join us celebrating the life of 

 

John “Jack” Harris 

 

On Tuesday 4th February 2025 at 2.30pm 

At Kent and Sussex Crematorium, Benhall Mill Road, Tunbridge Wells TN2 5JJ 

And afterwards for refreshments at Nevill Golf Club, Benhall Mill Road, TN2 5JW 

 

A video link will be made available for those that can’t attend in person 

 

Family flowers only please. Donations, in lieu of flowers, may be made to the RAF Benevolent Fund - 

Royal Air Force Benevolent Fund | Leading welfare charity 

 

RSVP please to Sue Etherington 

Email - sueeth@btinternet.com  or phone 01622 832995 

https://www.rafbf.org/
mailto:sueeth@btinternet.com

